Town of West Seneca

To: Honorable Town Board

From: William P. Hanley Jr.

Date: January 25, 2020

Re: Town Sign — Concept Design Presentation

Honorable Town Board:

West Seneca businesses, X-Press Signs (Rick Johnson) and Yost Signs (Mike Yost) will present a
concept design of what their respective companies would be able to provide as a replacement
for the message board sign that was damaged in 2019.

The vendor will not to get into the below ground details (conduits, wiring, etc.) but will explain
how the sign would be supported.

Both vendors will briefly discuss the operations (colors, lumens, user friendly benefits, etc.) of
their proposals.

Cost estimates will not be discussed, as they may have to submit bids later.

When a decision by the town board is made, we can then secure a cost estimate to provide the
insurance carrier(s) responsible for the damages.

Respectfully,

William P. Hanley Jr.



